
    
     

            
           

          

           
             
         

            
               

 
  

    

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: PRO-IP Act of 2008 A Plea 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 7:12:54 PM 

1.	 I am a Professional Photographer and the “ASMP and the Copyright 
Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 
Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator.” 

2.	 Intellectual property rights are important to me, and piracy and 
infringement affect me and my livelihood very much. I need the U.S. 
government to do better protecting the rights of creative Americans. 

3.	 Please keep this in mind when passing or suggesting legislation relating 
to usage of photo or removal of any rights of photographers to the art we 
produce. 

Bruce Caucutt Photography 
Bruce Caucutt 
1358 Boundary Rd 
Middleton, WI 53562 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov



